el
Meeting Is Called
On Outrigger Plans

Heads of Honolulu business and
civic organizations have accepied
an invitation to meet Friday at 3
p. m. with officials of the Outrigger
Canoe club to hear a discussion of
the club’'s plans for reorganization
and expansion.

Plans for & new buxlding to be
financed through a $90,000 bond
issue will be detailed by Walter
Macfarlane, president. e meet-

ing will be held at the Honolulu
Chamber of Commerce.




